Chairpersons report of meeting of Strategic Policy Committee 2- Transportation Policy/Mobility Management and Water Services held on Thursday 1st Dec., 2022.

- Dearbhala Ledwidge presented in relation to the Climate Action Plan.
- Ian Gardner gave a presentation in relation to the Sustainable Urban Mobility Plan (SUMP)
- An update in relation to the Flood Schemes was given by Emir Slattery.
- Seamus Kavanagh gave an update in relation to the roads projects and the Kilkenny Ring Road extension.
- Tim Butler gave an update on the current position regarding Broadband Rollout for the county.